
 

 
 
 
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 
 
The American Piano Show 
Linda Gentille 
88 Route 610 
Petersburg, NJ, 08270 
 
Dear Linda: 
 
I would like to thank you again for your second amazing show at the Muckenthaler!  Word of 
mouth spread since you received standing ovations last year and we were all blown away again.  
It was great that your renowned has spread from your cruise ship following who also came in 
force for the show.  One lady who saw you on a ship brought 22 people with her to the show! 
 
I was also thrilled with the way you worked with our local college musicians and incorporated 
them into the show.  It was a thrill for them and a great learning experience. 
 
I am so happy I took a chance on you two years ago.  I was not a big fan of solo piano before I 
saw you.  You make it seem as exciting and death defying as a Peking Acrobat troupe.  You will 
always be on my short list of perennial favorites always welcome at the Muckenthaler when you 
tour through town. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
 
 
Zoot Velasco, Executive 
The Muckenthaler 
 1568 Kimberly Avenue 
Fullerton, CA 92831 
 
714.447.9190 (Phone) 
714.447.3890 (Fax) 
E-Mail: info@colettesevents.com 
 


